From: Lowe, Kim [mailto:Kim.Lowe @camc.org] {%7’”@?}/73&[)/
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:17 AM ﬂ@ NP

To: Tripp, Lester <Lester Tripp@nic.gov> 0[7/& /74

Ce: Artz, Steven, M.D. <steven.artz@camc.org>; Oskin, Christine R <Christine.Oskin@camc.org>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: CAMC License, Control No. 592398

Mr. Tripp,
We have received amendment #74 and there are three errors that | would like to ask be corrected.

Under Item #10 D on page 2 of amendment #74 — The location identified as CAMC Cardiac Imaging
located at 2335 Chesterfield Avenue is incorrect. The correct name of this location is CAMC Charleston
Heart Specialists as listed on amendment #73;

The location identified as CAMC Cardiac Imaging Center located at 2930 Chesterfield Avenue is
incorrect. The correct name of this location is CAMC Associated Cardiology as listed on amendment #73

Under ltem #12 B on page 4 of amendment #74 ~ Under Authorized Users, Stephen M. Elhsnis, M.D.
name is misspelled. The correct spelling is Stephen M. Elksnis, M.D.

Thank You,

Kim Lowe, Pharm.D, BCNP
CAMC Nuclear Pharmacy
3200 MacCorlde Avenue, SE
Charleston, WV 25504
(304) 3889295

(304) 388-8922 fax
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